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Important Dates

Year 2 Excursion to
Gorge Wildlife Park
- Note & Cost
Home early Term 4
Friday 15 November 2024

Christmas
Carols/Concert,
2pm in the Yarning
Space
Friday 6 December 2024

Pupil Free Day (No
School - OSHC
Booking- pls call
Jenn 0437609630)
Thursday 12 December 2024

Pupil Free Day (No
School - OSHC
Booking- pls call
Jenn 0437609630)
Friday 13 December 2024

From the Leadership Team
Dear Families,

Welcome to Term 4. I trust that you had the opportunity to spend some quality time with your child(ren) during the school holidays. I

spoke with many children about their experiences. Some went away, some stayed home, some enjoyed sleep overs or going on day trips

to the city, to grandma’s or some other place. Hopefully the children formed some good memories of having fun and building

relationships with others. This term we welcome Chase Taylor who commences in Ms Hill’s Reception class.

While this is a short term, only 9 weeks, it will still be a busy one with lots of things happening. We will have our Reception Transition

visits, school reports, Christmas concert, Graduation, SMM’s Got Talent and various excursions and other events throughout the term.

We will also celebrate Multicultural Day on Friday 8th November when children and staff are invited to dress up in their national costumes

for the day.

On our first day back our students were pleased to see the new sandpit full of sand and ready for use. For the first couple of days I think

we had about half of the school playing and digging in the sand at each break. It obviously had the big tick of approval from our most

important people. Thanks once again to our parents (Scott and Liam) who helped to clear away the old bark and to our grounds staff

Andrew and Chantelle. I have invited our children to return any sand that they take home each day in their socks!

A number of our students have accepted the offer of being involved in “Children’s University”. They have already received their passports

and will start recording their various activities and progress through the various levels. A big thank you to one of our Co-Educators, Kathy

Keough, for doing the ground work in organising this program for our school.

Please remember if your child is late to school, or is picked up early, they should be signed in and out through the front office. There are

two sheets for recording … one for the parents to record the children’s names and one for the students to record their name if the

parents have already gone. This is especially important over the next few weeks as Lisa Daniele has taken some leave and there may be

a few different people working on the front desk who might not know all of the children’s names. We look forward to seeing her again in

Week 5.

We would like to remind students and families to be wary of approaches from strangers, especially when they are unaccompanied or

travelling to and from school. If they are approached, students should not respond and should not accept offers of rides or gifts. Students

should seek the assistance of other nearby adults if they feel unsafe and should report any events to a trusted adult (parent or school

staff member) as soon as possible. SAPOL advises that taking out a mobile phone and calling police can deter an offender and they

recommend the student making a formal report to their closest police station.

We will be having a Christmas Carols / Concert at 2pm on Friday 6 December. Please mark this in your diary.
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Please remember that we have the following dates set aside as Pupil Free Days for the staff to undertake professional development,

staff reflection, complete hand over activities, etc. Our remaining set dates are: Thursday 12 December and Friday 13 December. Please

mark them in your diary and book in to OSHC if you require this service (spaces will be limited).

 

Kind regards,

Peter Mercer

Head of School

‘Shaping our Future Together’

 

 

Recent News
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Mercy Day

The last week of Term 3 was surely a highlight, as we celebrated Mercy Day at St Mary Magdalene’s School. Our students, staff and

families took part in a Colour Fun Run – raising money for the Sisters of Mercy charities, Catherine House and Carrington Cottages.

Clouds of bright colours were bursting around the oval, as our students ran through. The smiles on their faces from that day will no-

doubt translate into long-lasting, and wonderful memories.
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Sliming for Charity

As a reward for some fantastic fundraising efforts on the part of our students and families, our teachers were put on the chopping

block – or rather the sliming block! Mr Mercer and Mr Platten seemingly got the brunt of the slime – as you can see in the photo

above.
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Class Update | Reception RH
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In RecRH, we had an exciting and eventful end to Term 3. On Thursday of Week 10, we all participated in the Colour Run, which was so

much fun! Then, Miss Hill, amongst other staff members got slimed as a result of the amazing fundraising efforts of the whole school

community. RecRH must have REALLY wanted to see Miss Hill get slimed, as we raised over $1500 in the lead-up to Mercy Day. This

ended up being the highest amount of all the classes, which earned us a pizza party on the last day of school! We thoroughly enjoyed

our pizza, but most of all, we are proud that our donations will go on to support many people at Catherine House and Carrington

Cottages.
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Catholic Schools Music Festival

Congratulations to our St Mary Magdaelene's School and St Thomas More School Choir for their wondeful performance at the 2024

Catholic Schools Music Festival. We're so proud of our unique group, for their diligent practicing throughout the year, and their courage

on stage at the Festival Theatre. They did a great job! Our choir were also able to meet, the 'Catholic Wiggle' himself, Mr Andrew Chinn,

backstage after the event. It was a great experience, now to begin practicing for next year!
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